
May 17, 2022

St. Ambrose Advisor

Upcoming dates…
5/18 8th grade mystery day
5/19  8th grade graduation
5/24 PTO special lunch
5/26 Field day Prek-5th

IPC barbeque
5/27 Last day of school

7:55 mass
Noon dismissal
No extended care

IPC will be barbecuing for
the entire school on

Thursday, May 26.  Do not
pack a lunch!!

No aftercare on Friday,
May 27

From Mrs. Grellner…
I have very mixed feelings about the fact that there are only 8
more wake-ups until summer break.  Every educator and student
looks forward to the break.  However, there is so much to be
done in those 8 days!

Our eighth graders will graduate on Thursday evening.  While it
is time for them to move on to new adventures, we will miss
their personalities and smiles in our building.  Please keep them
and their families in your prayers.

We are beginning the transition from Fast Direct to FACTS.
FACTS will be our new student information system.  We will also
use the FACTS financial and administration components.  In
addition, a new website will be created.  All of this is very
exciting!  Change is hard, but it will be good.  Right now, we are
in the set up and data entry part of the transfer.  You will receive
emails over the summer with more information.  I know I have
asked for this a lot during my first year as principal, but I
continue to ask for grace and kindness as we all learn how to
navigate the new system.

We will be saying goodbye to several staff members at the end
of this school year.  Take some time to wish these ladies well as
they have all played a big role in St. Ambrose School and will be
missed dearly.
Mrs. Jen O’Toole                    Miss Gabby Lavezzi
Miss Maureen Hogan           Mrs. Cheryl Rackers
Mrs. Margaret Sadicario      Ms Mallory Ostermeyer


